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Re:  Your letter to the Supervisory Body dated 22 December 2023  

 

Dear Mr. Newcombe,  

 

I would like to thank you for your communication of 22 December 2023 which has been made 

available to the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body (the Body) in accordance with the relevant provision of the 

Procedure: Consideration of unsolicited letters to the Supervisory Body. 

This is to inform you that the Supervisory Body is currently undertaking an analysis of the 

possible implications of allowing exemption from multi-country programmes of Activities (PoAs), 

requiring host Party approval only from countries in which the component of project activities is hosted, 

and I will inform you of the outcome of this deliberation at the earliest.  

Thank you for contacting the Body with your request. 

 

                                       Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                                                                James Grabert 

           Secretary to the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body 
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